
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

$750 Civil Engineering Technology or 
Civil Engineering Transfer Program Scholarship 

Umpqua Community College 
 

Introduction  
The purpose of the scholarship is to recognize and financially assist Umpqua Community College students 
who are interested in pursuing a career in civil engineering or in the field of Public Works. 
 
Eligibility 
Full-time students who are enrolled in either the Civil Engineering Technology or Civil Engineering Transfer 
degree that have completed 45 credits at the beginning of the academic year of the award will be considered 
for the scholarship. Course work must be taken at Portland Community College. Women and minority 
students are encouraged to apply.  
 
Selection Criteria  
1. Must have completed the first three quarters of the Civil Engineering Transfer program at the beginning of 

the academic year of the award with a grade point average of 3.0 or better. 
2. Demonstrated financial need for the scholarship.  
3. United States citizen or legal U.S. resident.  
4. Two-year resident of the state of Oregon.  
 
Procedure  
1. Submit the following information to the applicant’s school representative by no later than the due 

date: 
 

a. Application Form 
b. Supplemental Information Form 
c. Copy of transcript 

 
School representatives and due dates are listed under “Submittal Information” at:  

http://oregon.apwa.net/PageDetails/25238 
 
2. School faculty will review the applications and recommend one scholarship applicant to the APWA 

Scholarship Committee for consideration. 
 
3. The APWA Scholarship Committee will review the recommendation and application materials for 

eligibility and completeness, then submit to the APWA Oregon Chapter Scholastic Foundation for 
consideration of award. 

 
4. Scholarship award recipients will be notified by email. The notifications usually occur in late 

August/early September. 
 



Distribution 
Half of the award will be disbursed at the beginning of the Fall Term and the other half at the beginning of 
Winter Term.  
 
CHANGE OF ADDRESS 
Should the award recipient change their mailing address at any time during the school year, the 
scholarship committee needs to be notified as soon as possible to avoid any delay in the student 
receiving their scholarship funds. 
 
The scholarship committee can be reached at: 
 

oregonapwascholars@gmail.com 
 
Chapter Conferences 
The scholarship recipient will be invited to attend either the fall or spring Chapter Conference to not only 
be recognized for their achievements but to also network with engineers and public works professionals 
from both the public and private sectors. 
 
The fall conference is generally held in mid- to late October and the spring conference is generally held in 
early to mid-April. Registration fees will be covered for scholarship recipients by the Chapter 
 
For in-person conferences, meals and lodging will also be included. It should be noted that lodging will be 
limited to one room for women and another room for men with a two-person per room maximum. 
Students are responsible for their own transportation to and from the conference, however, ride share 
opportunities may be available with other conference attendees. 
 
For up-to-date information on APWA conference schedules and activities, visit: http://oregon.apwa.net 


